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18th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
At the end of each school day students are dismissed from two points: 
 

1. the gates near Downham drama studio feeding onto the Downham Road layby,   
 

2. the back gate (near the Lantern School).   
 
The only students permitted to exit via main reception are those in taxis or students with 
limited mobility (pre-arrangement with House offices).  We must insist that the car park in 
front of reception and Bishop Laney car park is not used by parents waiting to collect 
students.  This is leading to heavy congestion. 
 
Sadly, we have also received complaints from residents in St Andrew’s Way, Ely as some 
parents are blocking driveways/vehicles.  Please may we ask you to be courteous of our 
neighbours. 
 
We appreciate your support.   
 

Yours faithfully   
  
  
  
Simon Warburton   
Principal   
 


